
From:                                         Ken winning [kwinning@optusnet.com.au] 
Sent:                                           Monday, 17 February 2020 5:08 PM 
To:                                               DPE PSVC Central Coast Mailbox 
Subject:                                     Warnervale Airport Restrictions Act 1996 
  
Categories:                              Reply Sent 
  
The Director,  
As a private pilot I have flown out of Warnervale Airport for some 35 years and was in 
fact there only last Saturday doing some circuits to refresh my cross wind landing skills. 
I was disappointed to hear that there is apparently some potential for the triggering of 
the above act with its subsequent restriction of 88 movements per day. Should this 
transpire it would effectively put an end to all training at Warnervale as I, along with a 
colleague, probably took up 44 of those movements in an hour doing those touch and goes 
last Saturday.  
  
It is well known that Australia and in fact the world has an acute pilot shortage and it 
is relevant to note that of all commercial pilots in Australia probably 50% are generated 
from various aero clubs around the country.  
  
I’d be grateful if you could give this matter further consideration as the demise of 
Warnervale as a training facility would be a great loss to the central coast area.  
  
Yours faithfully,  
Ken Winning 
  
Sent from my iPhone 
  


